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A N T I C I P A T E D  C O N S T R U C T I O N  

S C H E D U L E  

11/05/18 Close 24 road South of I Road and Remove 

bridge 

11/13/18 Excavate Canal & Abutments 

11/26/18 Drive Piling 

12/04/18 F/P Abutments  

12/21/18 MSE Backfill 

 

Road Improvements to 
Begin 
 

As a joint effort between Mesa County and Mountain 

Valley Contracting, construction on 24 – H.96 Bridge 

Replacement will be starting in November 2018. This 

project includes the construction of a new bridge over 

GVIC Highline Canal, related road work, irrigation 

modifications, and road profile improvements. 

Additionally, there will be reconstruction of the 

intersection at 24 Road and I Road to improve the sight 

distance.   

 
Please be aware that this is construction and is a 

dangerous area for all non-authorized personnel.  We 

strongly advise all pedestrians and their families to find 

alternate routes around the area.  Accommodations will 

be made for local traffic. 

The anticipated completion date of this project is the 

beginning of May 2019. 

Contacts 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

The Public Information Manager @ 970-245-1990 or at 

andrea@mvcgj.com . For current project updates 

Please Visit http://mountainvalleycontracting.co/public-

information/ 

Current Construction events 

Starting November 5, 2018 Mountain Valley 

Contracting will be working on the 24 – H.96 Bridge 

Replacement through May 2019.  24 Road will 
be closed South of I Road and 
Detours will be plainly marked. 

 

 

2377 F ½ Road    Grand Junction, CO 81505 

(970) 245-1990 

 

PLEASE ADVISE 
CHILDREN TO STAY 

AWAY FROM 
CONSTRUCTION ZONE. 


